
Addendum to Lake Saint Clair Extension Contract 

 

Pattison Water Company Inc. has entered into a contract with future customers who wish to 
have an eight inch main extension brought down the county right of way to serve water to their 
homes on the portion of Lake St. Clair Drive SE that is northeast of Peninsula Drive SE.  

Pattison Water Company Inc. proposed to extend such line to nine participants in exchange for 
a contribution (CIAC) of $1,900.00 per participant, for a total contribution of $17,100.00. In the 
event that there are not nine participants, Pattison Water Company Inc. is willing to subsidize 
up to four future connections for a total of $7,600.00 (4 x $1,900.00). With the understanding 
that when in the future, connections which are made off of this proposed water line, (with no 
further extension), that Pattison Water Company will collect from each new applicant 
$1,900.00 plus 4.25% simple interest calculated from the date the contract is approved by the 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission.  

Once nine connections have been made to the proposed water main, any additional 
connections made on the proposed main will be subject to the late comer’s agreement (See 
item 3), as outlined in the contract to which this addendum applies.  

 
 
___________________________________    
James S. Casebolt 
President  
Pattison Water Company Inc. 
 
Date______________________ 
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